Border Swimming, Inc.

House of Delegates Meeting/Volunteer Appreciation Dinner
8/31/15

“Delegates” applies to Board of Directors, Team Representatives, Athlete Representatives and Coach Representatives.  

New Athlete Representatives elected during Long Course Border Champs:

Emma Carr

Thomas O’Beirne

Esteban Lopez

Current board positions up for re-election:

A. General Chair - Jim Holcomb

B. Admin Vice Chair – Steve Flato

C. Senior Vice Chair - Jack White

D. Age Group Vice Chair - LeAnn Carr

E. Secretary - Monica Allard

No new nominations.  Motion passed to accept by acclamation.  

Representatives from SWAT – SWAT is interested in hosting October meet, Sunday after 1st Del Norte and offering to take lead in hosting B/C Short Course Border Champs meet in February 2015.  

Will need other teams to look to host Sunday meet after 2nd and 3rd Del Norte meets.  

 

